
Dear Senator Schuring: 

 

I am writing in regards to SB 248 and the requirement to install storm shelters.  One of our 

biggest challenges in East Canton currently is balancing the budget.  Due to expected decreases 

in state funding, we are absorbing positions through attrition and considering non renewals of 

contracts.  Any mandate that is not funded will create greater stress on our budget, decrease our 

workforce, and lead to decreased programming for kids.   

 

Best, 

Kevin Finefrock 

Superintendent, Osnaburg Local Schools 
 

 


